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Black shades are particularly important for 

printing on glass since they are indispensable for 

many purposes, e. g. for borders, control panels, 

or as blocking layers.  

Based on new findings resulting from our tests, we 

have decided to adopt further optimizations.  

 

 

Following the recent change in formulation of MGL 

188, we have implemented an improved formulation 

for MGL 180 as well. The new formulation of MGL 

180 (just like MGL 188) is characterized by higher 

density values, outperforming even with thin ink 

deposits. 

Other properties do not change with the new 

formulation.  

 

For further information on Mara® Glass MGL please 

refer to www.marabu-inks.com 
 

 
Date of Change-Over 
This change becomes effective starting with batch 704.  

You will find an additional remark on the label stating: 

 „Attention: Improved Formula“ 

 

In the event of any queries, please 
contact:  
 

Technical Hotline 

Phone: +49 7141 691140 

technical.hotline@marabu.de 
 
 
 

New Formulation for MGL 180 

PRODUCT 
INFO 
 

MGL 180 
 
 

mailto:info@marabu-inks.com
http://www.marabu-inks.com/
http://www.marabu-inks.com/
mailto:technical.hotline@marabu.de

